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B R A U N T ON  A CA D E M Y  

‘Aspire & Achieve’ PRINCIPAL:  Mrs F Bowler B.Ed Hons 

 

     

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in our MFL 

trip to Paris. This trip is open to Year 8 students who are currently studying French and 

all 9 students. In 2026 a trip to Spain will be organised for students in Years 8 and 9 

who are studying Spanish that year. 

As well as being a valuable cultural and social experience for our students, past trips 

have shown that our students make very rapid progress in the foreign language on 

such visits and their listening and speaking skills develop significantly after time in the 

country. In addition, 'Paris' is one of the main topics in Year 8, so this trip will be the 

opportunity for your child to visit the Parisian monuments we have learnt about in 

lesson. 

The total cost of the trip will be £515. This price will include 

• Return coach trip 
• 2 nights’ accommodation on a full board basis 
• Visits to the Eiffel Tower, a cruise on the river Seine, and a Flyview virtual reality tour of 

either Paris or various landmarks of France. 

We will be travelling to France for 3 days and 2 nights, from Wednesday 9th July 

to Friday 11th July 2025. 

 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR CHILD TO BE CONSIDERED FOR THE 

MFL TRIP, PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM ON PARENTMAIL BY 

9.00 AM ON THURSDAY 17/10/24. 

Please note we only have 52 available spaces. If more than 52 students are 

interested, names will be drawn 'out of a hat', and the selected 52 students will 

receive further information and be requested to pay a non-refundable 

£100 deposit by 9.00 am on Tuesday 22nd October. 

We will then provide more information about the trip, including a payment 

programme. 

 

 

mailto:admin@braunton.academy
http://www.braunton./


Please do not hesitate to contact me by email if you have any questions at 

sronckier@braunton.academy 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss S Ronckier 

Teacher of French, and Trip Leader 
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